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REPORT OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT
(STUDENT LIFE)

Date: Thursday January 16th, 2017

Clubs:
e Activities Night happened
o 1672 Day 1 people attended
o 1062 Day 2 people attended
o If we decide to do the free coffee again we will not use styrofoam cups again
#sustainability
o Will be debriefing with our building director

Services
e Beginning the services reform planning stages
o Meetings with our comptroller to go over creating a detailed and extensive
“how to with ssmu accounting” to avoid unnecessary bureaucracy etc. (name
is not final lol)
e Thinking about hiring a services administrative assistant for next year
o This would be financed by combining the already existing clubs administrative
assistant and club commissioner roles into one position

Independent Student Groups
e CKUT BoD meeting Monday January 22nd

Mental Health
e Mental Health Awareness Week has happened
o Complete and total shout outs and thank yous should go to the mental health

commissioners V2 and Ebby
o | will be debriefing with them soon

Student Services



Office of the Vice-President (Student Life)

Tel: (514) 398-8944 | Fax: (514) 398-7490 | Email: studentlife@ssmu.ca
3600 McTavish Street, Suite 1200

Montréal, Québec, H3A 0G3

Located on unceded, Kanien’ keha:ka traditional territory

e SQ

Family Care
e SQ

General
e Interviewing candidates for the club admin assistant role
o Club commissioner Dushan is taking care of the responsibilities on the interim
Meetings with various groups revolving building closure
Sustainability workshops are happening this week
Services review committee has met
Tabled for know your rights
Club committee meeting
Meeting with PGSS

Best,

Jemark Earle
Vice-President (Student life)



